THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN
REGENTS COMMUNICATION

ITEM FOR INFORMATION

RE: CESF Ann Arbor Annual Report

The Personnel, Compensation and Governance subcommittee (PCG) will receive the report
presented by the Ann Arbor Committee on the Economic Status of Faculty (CESF) this month.

The purpose of this Regents Communication is to highlight the importance of the work of the
CESF, particularly in the current financial climate, and to draw attention to the report to the
PCG.

(Submitted June 2010)

Regents’ Bylaw 4.04. The Senate Assembly shall serve as the legislative arm of the senate. .. The assembly shall have power to consider and
advise regarding all matiers within the jurisdiction of the University Senate which affect the functioning of the University as an institution of
higher learning, which concern its obligations to the state and to the community at large, and which relate to its internal organization insofar as
such matters of internal organization involve general questions of educational policy.



